
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Drama Theatre Trip – Noughts and Crosses 
 
We are delighted to offer our GCSE Drama students the opportunity to attend a live performance 
of Noughts and Crosses at the Mayflower Theatre in Southampton on Wednesday 6 May 2026. 
 
This production of Noughts and Crosses is especially important as it is the set text for the GCSE 
Drama written exam. Experiencing the performance live will give students a much deeper 
understanding of the production’s key elements, including design, staging, and performance 
techniques — all of which are assessed in the exam. Please note that this production is not 
available to watch online, so attending the live performance is a unique and valuable opportunity 
to support their learning. 
 
The cost of the trip is £25 per student, which includes both the theatre ticket and return ferry 
travel. Students will be accompanied by staff throughout the trip, and all necessary risk 
assessments will be conducted in accordance with school policy. 
 
Further details regarding travel times and arrangements will be shared closer to the date. 
If you would like your child to take part in this enriching experience, please complete and return 
the consent form (attached) and make payment via Arbor by Friday 10 October 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mrs Rogers on 01983 526523. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs Rogers 
Drama Teacher  
 

 


